
 

2025 

Sacred Pipe Resource Center 

Frybread and Feedback 

Annual Community Visioning Session 

 
 

 

 

Thursday, January 30, 2025 
6:00 p.m. • 925 Basin Avenue, Suite 2 • Bismarck ND 

 

JOIN US for our annual visioning session and enjoy fresh, 

hot frybread with toppings while you provide input on the 

needs of the local Native community. 

Led by our Board of Directors, this session will help inform 

the direction of SPRC programs and activities in 2025. 

Door prize drawings will be held throughout the session. 

 

ALL ARE INVITED! PLEASE ATTEND! 

For questions or more information about this event, 
call 701-663-3886 or email native@sacredpipe.net 


